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Format, (our IT tool does not allow processing of any other formats). 

 

The paragraph numbers below correspond to Consultation Paper No. EIOPA-CP-14-060. 

 

 

Reference Comment 

General Comment AMICE welcomes the opportunity to comment on the Consultation Paper on the proposal for Implementing 
Technical Standards with regard to standard deviations in relation to health risk equalisation systems. 

We note a lack of transparency in the derivation of the standard deviations for premium and reserve risk. EIOPA 
should provide all details on the calculations performed. 

The HRES factor is calculated on an annual basis, but if the factor changes from year-to-year this can cause a 
significant change in the capital requirements. EIOPA should allow some time for implementation. 

We also request EIOPA to publish the premium and reserve risk factors at least 6 months before the application 
date. (Firms have to publish their premiums before year –end. If the premium risk factor is published after that 
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date, firms will not be able to adjust their premiums). We therefore suggest that if the factors are published later, 
the premium and reserve factor would have to be applied to the year after next.   
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